Please also refer to the published version of this announcement in the Hong Kong iMail.

The Stock Exchange of Hong Kong Limited takes no responsibility for the contents of this announcement, makes no representation as to its accuracy or completeness and expressly disclaims any liability whatsoever for any loss howsoever arising from or in reliance upon the whole or any part of the contents of this announcement.
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ITC CORPORATION LIMITED

(Incorporated in Bermuda with limited liability)

ANNOUNCEMENT

On 25th October, 2000, the Company has been approached by an independent third party not connected with the substantial shareholders, directors, chief executives of the Company and any of its subsidiaries or associates with a view to buy the Company's full stake in Tung Fong Hung.

ITC Corporation Limited (the “Company”) has been approached on 25th October, 2000 by an independent third party not connected with the substantial shareholders, directors, chief executives of the Company and any of its subsidiaries or associates with a view to buy the Company's full stake in Tung Fong Hung (Holdings) Limited (“Tung Fong Hung”) which at present is about 33.98% of the issued share capital of Tung Fong Hung. The negotiations are preliminary and no agreement in principle has been reached between the Company and the independent third party with regard to the terms of such sale at the moment and such negotiation may or may not proceed. A further announcement will be made if there are further developments in the matter in accordance with the Listing Rules requirements of The Stock Exchange of Hong Kong Limited.

In the meantime, shareholders of the Company are reminded to exercise caution in dealing in the shares of the Company.

By Order of the Board
Chau Mei Wah, Rosanna
Managing Director
Hong Kong, 26th October, 2000
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